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I strongly oppose HB 3838, which would impose unnecessary and costly regulations 

on home and community-based care providers. This bill creates excessive 

bureaucracy, increases operational costs, and threatens the survival of small adult 

care homes like mine. Mandated benefits and rigid workforce standards will only 

worsen staff shortages and force many providers out of business, reducing care 

options for vulnerable Oregonians. 

 

Instead of more government control, we need real support—funding, incentives, and 

flexibility—to sustain quality care. Please reject HB 3838. 


